
Yes!  Since ARPA is federal funding, it is now nested under the Federal Funding Assistance

Program and there is still a dedicated webpage for it HERE, since it is a big topic impacting all

members, asl well as a specific ARPA FAQ page HERE and ARPA Compliance and Reporting page

HERE.   The ARPA@vlct.org email box is still active and you can send your inquiries related to ARPA

to it. 

Is VLCT still offering ARPA
guidance and assistance for its

members? 
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